

BRIDGEWATER HILLTOP CENTER

132 Hut Hill Road • Bridgewater, CT 06752 (860) 355-3090 • email: bwscseniorcenter@gmail.com

November, 2023

Board of Trustees

Chairman Rudy Slmari

Vice-Chairman
Dawn MacNutt

Treasurer *Jean Robinson*

Secretary

Julie Stuart

Ken Lightcap

Staff

Director
Kathy Creighton

Administrative Assistants Ann Frattalone Jill Peterson

Municipal Agent Dawn MacNutt Dear Friends and Neighbors,

The Friends of the Bridgewater Hilltop Center are grateful for the funds raised this past year for the benefit of seniors utilizing the Hilltop Center. As we reach out again for your support for this upcoming year, please know that your donations will allow us to continue with a robust programming schedule, offering events and activities that first and foremost allow for socializing and building a community of support. Our resources help seniors to navigate medical, financial and health-related issues as well as to participate in craft classes, exercise classes, games, bingo, educational lectures, music and song entertainment as well as activities that pivot around meals.

Your donation will allow us to continue to add to our existing programs in our quest to help those who are lonely or grieving a loss in their life, those feeling untethered with new health and personal circumstances, and those coping with the obstacles that aging presents. We believe our activities and programs open people's minds, and lets them know they are not alone. We appreciate any donation you can give to help us continue to serve the seniors of Bridgewater and the neighboring area.

Thank you for your consideration,

Rudy Semari Rudy Simari, Chairman

